
V1.2 

IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

 
 
To:   Ms. Elizabeth Kochuparambil, Cisco Systems, Inc <edonnay@cisco.com> 

CC: Mr. Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC <p.nikolich@ieee.org> 
 Mr. Wael William Diab, Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 <wdiab@broadcom.com> 

Ms. Valerie Maguire, Treasurer, IEEE 802.3 <valerie_maguire@siemon.com> 
Mr. Steve Carlson, Executive Secretary, IEEE 802.3 <scarlson@hspdesign.com>  
Mr. Adam Healey, Recording Secretary, IEEE 802.3 <adam.healey@lsi.com> 
Ms. Lynn Kennedy, Consultant to Cisco Systems, Inc <lynnk@serengetisoft.com> 

From:  IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group1 

Subject: Donation to IEEE 802.3 Working Group 

Date: 12th November 2012 

Dear Elizabeth, 

On behalf of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, I would like to thank you for hosting our 
interim meeting in Minneapolis, MN, USA, and for the generous donation made by 
Cisco Systems, Inc to the IEEE 802.3 Working Group. It is through the generosity and 
willingness of employers of IEEE 802.3 participants to sponsor IEEE 802.3 interim 
meetings that the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and its subgroups achieve their goals in 
the development of Ethernet standards.  

This letter also confirms that Ms. Maguire received the check in the amount of 
US$ 1000.00 and that the funds have been deposited to the IEEE 802.3 Working Group 
bank account.  

Yours sincerely, 
    David J. Law 
    Chair, IEEE 802.3 Working Group <dlaw@hp.com> 
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